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TechMed Event >
Green Deal session

Number of participants: 34

1. 19 respondents

Agree 19 votes

Not agree 0 votes

2. 20 respondents

Agree 20 votes

Not agree 0 votes

Incorporating sustainability
considerations into policy decisions
for approving new treatments is a
critical step towards a greener and
healthier future

100%

0%

Awareness and knowledge among
professionals is a crucial but
overlooked priority towards a
greener and healthier future.

100%

0%

https://app.wooclap.com/events/TMEGREENDEAL/results



02-11-2023 13:53 Wooclap

3. 18 respondents

Realistic 6 votes

Not realistic 12 votes

4. 15 respondents

Realistic 2 votes

Not realistic 13 votes

5. 15 respondents

Agree 2 votes

Not agree 13 votes

Achieving a 55% reduction in CO2
Emissions by 2030 and climate
neutrality by 2050 – a realistic and
achievable goal or a healthcare
sector challenge beyond feasibility?

33%

67%

The Green Deal 3.0: Striving for a
50% reduction in primary resource
use by 2030 and achieving maximal
circular healthcare by 2050 – An
attainable transformation or an

unprecedented challenge?

13%

87%

In the absence of a one-time

government investment of more than
1.6 billion Euros, the goals of the
Green Deal become unattainable and
seem therefore unrealistic

13%

87%

https://app.wooclap.com/events/TMEGREENDEAL/results
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6. 0 respondent

Agree 0 votes

Not agree 0 votes

7. 0 respondent

Agree 0 votes

Not agree 0 votes

8. 0 respondent

Agree 0 votes

Not agree 0 votes

The Green Deal 3.0 will help to
revolutionize the healthcare sector

0%

0%

With the Green Deal 3.0 we have to

choose between green or healthy
outcomes

0%

0%

It is time for

sustainability/environmental
responsibility to be legally binding in
healthcare

0%

0%

https://app.wooclap.com/events/TMEGREENDEAL/results



Want to be part of the community? 

Do you want to learn more about this topic and stay informed/actively 

participate in this community (internal and external activities are being 

planned)? 

Scan the QR code and leave your details.
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